AH Committee

From: Randy Mulcoy <rmulcoy@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2019 8:19 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

Makila Farms PROJECT (LAHAINA)) (AH-1(3))

Hi,

I’'m Randy Mulcoy and after living on Maui for about 40 years | have not seen affordable housing for low income
families since I've lived here. Passing this Makila Farm Work Force Project would open the door to many families to stay
on Maui. I've seen and heard about lots of families moving off of Maui because they cannot afford to live here. I've
known Greg Brown for 35 years. He has offered me employment off and on throughout the years. | believe that he will
make it easier for families to afford their own properties.

| do not want the West Maui Community Planning Action Committee (CPAC) to delay this or
any other project that has any affordable housing in West Maui. We are in housing crisis
mode.

Mabhalo,

Randy Mulcoy



